Karol Mitrík predseda Najvyšší kontrolný úrad Slovenskej republiky

> Bratislava October 26th, 2017 Z-010475/2017/1153/SGA

Dear Mr. President,

I use this occasion of my return from Tirana to express my gratitude to you for your invitation and care of me and members of delegation during the 15th EUROSA WGEA Meeting held in the term of October 17-20, 2017.

Allow me, please, to thank to you and your colleagues on behalf of the Slovak delegation for arranging organizational as well as technical conditions of our participation at the Meeting.

At the same time, I appreciate the possibility to meet with you personally and discuss the topics of the common interest, among others, the Agreement on Cooperation. I will be grateful if you could send us your proposal of the Agreement on Cooperation which, after being mutually agreed, we could sign in Bratislava.

On this occasion, dear Mr. President, allow me, please to invite you to Bratislava and during your visit, which could be realized in the year 2018, we could sing the Agreement on Cooperation. I will be glad if you could suggest several terms suitable for you. I suggest to realize the mutual communication concerning Agreement on Cooperation and term of your visit through our international relations divisions.

Dear Mr. President, I would like to express again my gratitude to you and your colleagues, as the hosts, on behalf of all delegates of the Supreme Audit Office of the Slovak Republic who took part in the 15th EUROSAI WGEA Meeting for create the place for this professional forum as well as for bilateral meeting with you.

I wish to you and to your colleagues a lot of success and good decisions in your demanding work.

I look forward to our next cooperation.

With respect

Mr. Bujar Leskaj Chairman State Supreme Audit Republic of Albania